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Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   

Check Our Recent Interview  
Elaine Donnelly - Center for 
Military Readiness 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/  

News From Around PA 
In the ongoing gender 
identity case against Cabela's 
in Hamburg (Berks County), 
they contend that their 
former employee "Kate" 
Blatt has not proven "her" 
gender dysphoria has a 
physical cause and thus 
should not be permitted to 
file a federal disability-
discrimination claim under 
the Americans With 
Disabilities Act.  

The Center for Public 
Integrity gives PA an F grade 
for the integrity of its 
institutions.  The lack of 
accountability for 
wrongdoers in the legislative 
branch and weak oversight 
laws for ethics, campaign 
finance and lobbyist 
disclosure contribute to the F 

Two Philly Planned 
Parenthood clinics were 

cited for unsafe and 
unsanitary conditions.  
Discoveries included  aborted 
babies stuffed in a closet.  

News from National Scene 
The Human Rights Campaign, 
the nation's largest 
homosexual lobby group, is 
upset that nearly three 
dozen Christian colleges 
have received federal 
waivers allowing them not to 
accommodate transgender 
students in admissions, 
housing and other campus 
life areas.   This entire 
national transgender 
situation was created when 
the Dept. of Education's 
Office for Civil Rights began 
taking the position that the 
federal law which prohibits 
sex discrimination applies to 
transgender students. 

Over 2,000 regulations are 
now being written. Of these, 
144 are deemed 
“economically significant”—
that is, expected to cost 
Americans $100 million or 
more each. One of those is 
mandated labeling of serving 
sizes for food that “can 
reasonably be consumed at 
one eating occasion.” 

Obama has vetoed bills 
which would have killed the 

Clean Power Plan -  his 
climate change initiatives 
that were a key bargaining 
chip in the recent UN Climate 
Conference in Paris. 

The US has granted 680,000 
green cards to immigrants 
from Muslim-majority 
countries over the past five 
years and is expected to 
grant another 660,000 over 
the next half-decade, 
according to Department of 
Homeland Security statistics. 

The Supreme Court denied a 
request from the Center for 
Medical Progress to block a 
federal judge’s order to turn 
over the names of people 
who supported their 
undercover work exposing 
Planned Parenthood. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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